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October 17, 2023

Ms. Nancy Silva
Executive Director

Community Foundation of the Northern Shenandoah Valley
P.O. Box 2391
Winchester, VA 22604

Dear Ms. Silva:

On behalf of Shenandoah University, please accept our sincere appreciation for the recent grant
of$1 ,250.00 administered through the Boxley-Fox Endowment Fund. Thank you for designating
these funds to benefit "The Shenandoah Chanting Its Endless Requiem: Exploring Battle's
Impact on Families & Veterans through the McCormick Civil War Institute (MCWI). Thank you
for your support as the MCWI promotes an understanding and appreciation for the Civil War.
Jonathan Noyalas continues to develop programs that engage all age-levels, and we are deeply
grateful for the wonderful work he is doing in our community.

It is wonderful to see our university campus buzzing with excitement this semester. We look
forward to watching our students transform into the leaders of tomorrow as they embark upon
new classes and programs, Conservatory performances, social and sporting events, and so much
more. Shenandoah could not provide these experiences without the steadfast commitment of our
friends like you.

Thank you for the Foundation's loyalty to our students and to Shenandoah University.

Sincerely,

Marguerite Landenburger
Assistant Vice President for Grants and Research

Jonathan Noyalas, Director of Shenandoah University's McCormick Civil War Institutecc:
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